
E-Safety Campaign Week 

Following on from the success of our previous two campaigns, ‘Show Racism the Red Card’ and 

‘Make a Noise About Bullying,’ last half term’s student campaign was linked to National ‘Safer 

Internet Day’ which was held across the country on Tuesday 6th February. 

‘Safer Internet Day’ is held every February and it is designed to raise awareness of a safer and better 

internet for all, especially young people.  

The Purbeck School fully embraced this campaign and we saw a week long of activities for both 

tutors and students to take part in. Each tutor group and school office displayed their ‘Safer Internet 

Day’ commitment postcard on their tutor room doors. We collapsed the tutor time programme for 

the week and each year group had planned activities which were linked to raising awareness of 

specific issues which face our young people online. Students learnt about: Say hi to AI, Influencing 

our opinions of influencers, Will truth survive: fake news and Crossing the line – online safety.  

House Leaders also delivered assemblies on e-safety which built upon the messages delivered in 

tutor times. We also invited parents into school and our pastoral team delivered workshops on social 

media and supporting their child to use social media safely. 

For more information on safer internet day, please visit: https://saferinternet.org.uk/  

It is safe to say that we have had another very successful campaign week and are looking forward to 

revealing the theme of our next campaign with you shortly. 
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